Inc
P.O Box 1338

-

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commicsion
Regicn 11

101 Maristta Street Suite 29200
Atlants, Georgie 303.

Attn Ms. Clendz Ja

Re centre]l Number 250719

Dear Mg Jackson

Pleaze 2ccept cur apclogy for the discrepancy in the licensge fee
t2 be paid to the HMNRC Apparently we were not given the c-rrect
information by Brainard Kilman for the fee

Please find the enclosed check in the amount of $120.00 as
specified in vyour letter of September 27, 1985 We trust that
this will conclude this matter, and vou may now 40 the final

processing cf our application for license

Thank-you for vour time and concsideration to this matter

Eincerely, .

HON' 433400

Enclosurse

DO



